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Evaluation report regarding Researcher Assistant Position (Ref OPZ-0006) for the H2020-ICT-
2015 GA687785 program entitled “Reliable novel liquid biopsy technology for early detection of 

colorectal cancer-LiqBiopSens”  
 
 The above position was advertised in the FORTH and http://ec.europa.eu/euraxess/ sites 
for 15 days.  As a response to the call, six applications were submitted from M. Megariti, A. 
Koutoulaki, K. Koemtzopoulos, A. Papakonstantinou and I. Pavlovic. Of the above applicants A 
Koutoulaki is overqualified for the position; K. Koemtzopoulos has limited experience on molecular 
biology techniques; I. Pavlovic has no MSc.; and M. Megariti has both BSc and MSc in molecular 
biology. The evaluation committee decided unanimously to select Mrs M. Megariti, as the most 
suitable applicant.   
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